
Eagles Nest Property Homeowners Association


Candidates for Election to the Board of Directors


ELECTION OF DIRECTORS

For the 2025 Annual Meeting, 2 Director’s positions are open for election. Terms will expire in 
2028.


Members’ information follows:


Ty Drake (re-election)

Ty	and	his	family	moved	to	the	Eagle’s	Nest	neighborhood	in	August	2017	and	are	full-time	
residents.	He	retired	from	the	US	Air	Force	in	2009	and	then	worked	8	years	for	NATO	in	
The	Netherlands	as	a	flight	test	engineer.	He	holds	a	B.S.	and	M.S.	in	aerospace	engineering	
and	has	worked	in	software,	nuclear,	space	and	aircraft	programs.


Ty	has	been	an	Environmental	Director	on	the	ENPHA	HOA	Board	since	2019.	In	addition	to	
working	trails	and	trees,	he	is	responsible	for	our	Nordic	Program	at	The	Raven,	the	
neighborhood	newsletters	and	any	updates	to	our	core	documentation.	He	and	his	wife	
Beverly	are	members	at	the	The	Raven	Golf	Club	and	enjoy	paddle	boarding,	skiing,	
camping,	traveling	and	anything	else	that	keeps	them	outdoors.


Zach Kauk (re-election)

Zach grew up in Western Kansas and has recreated in Summit County since 1977. He retired 
from Caterpillar Inc after 30 years of designing and developing construction equipment for 
customers around the world.


After retiring, he and his wife, Kathy, decided to move full-time to Summit County and decided 
that Silverthorne would be the best location due to its proximity to ski resorts, Denver, and some 
of the best hiking in the country.


Zach spends most of his time skiing, snowboarding, hiking, and snowmobiling. When he’s not 
recreating, he volunteers with several organizations. In 2024, he was the Chair of the Eagle 
Summit Wilderness Alliance and the leader of their Sawyer program that works with the USFS to 
clear trails across the Gore range. He also manages a scholarship fund that is focused on helping 
less advantaged students achieve a higher education.



